Appraisal Subcommittee

Federal Financial Institutions Examination Council

]

August 26, 1999

Elliott A. Sattler

Commonwealth of the Northern Mariana Islands
Office of the Attorney General

2" Floor-Administration Building Capitol Hill
Caller Box 10007

Saipan, MP 96950

Dear Mr. Sattler:

Thank you for your August 13, 1999 letter responding to our June 16, 1999 letter regarding
our field review of the appraiser related activities of the Commonwealth of the Northern Mariana
Islands Board of Professional Licensing (“Board”). We appreciate your comments and are
pleased that the Board is addressing our concerns. Our field review letter, your response, and any
other previous correspondence between us regarding the field review now are publicly available
on our Web site.

If you have any questions, please contact us.

Sincerely,

Ben Henson
Executive Director

cc. Manuel Pangelinan, Chairman
Florence Bocago, Administrator



